United Motorcyclist of

Vermont

Oct., Nov., Dec 2011 Volume 2, Issue 21,22,23

Dedicated to Motorcycle Safety, Education, Pro Motorcycle Legislation & Individual Freedom

U.M.V. OFFICERS

PRESIDENT

DONNY HENN

802-635-6612

VICE PRESIDENT

HOLLY WILKINS

802-888-4309

SGT.AT ARMS

JOE WILKINS

802-888-4309

TREASURER

MARGIE HENN

802-744-2769

SECRETARY

RANDY WELLS

802-754-2352

BOARD OF DIRECTORS

DONN HENN

MIKF BURT

DAVE LARAMEE

THE NEWSLETTER WILL NOW BE ON-LINE & EMAILED TO YOU ONCE WE HAVE YOUR EMAILS !!!!!!!!!!

Oct. Nov. & Dec. MEETINGS

OCTOBER

The October meeting was in Hyde Park, at the VFW.

The meeting began at 7:25 with 13 people present, 8 reg., and 5 board.

The pledge of allegiance was said, and sec. and treas. reports were read and accepted.

OLD BUSINESS

New membership cards have been shipped and so are on the way, and we have business cards to hand out, which have our dates of the Toy Run and Harley Raffle printed on them. They also have our web site printed on them.

We have priced out dress shirts for our org. and are currently comparing prices for the best deal. These shirts are a button down, long sleeve dress style. They will be in black, with our logo embroidered on them. They will be available to any member, but we each have to buy them ourselves. They are to wear to functions, such as our raffle, or worst case, funerals.

We purchased new pins,

and they should be in by the next meeting.

NEW BUSINESS

Harley Raffle

The bike is here, and is at Donny's house. It is a sharp looking bike, with a lot of chrome. (Coot thinks it's his already!) It is fully paid for, so it's ours! The tickets are selling so fast, you wouldn't think we were in a bad economy!

Patty made a motion to donate 10 turkeys to WLVB and 10 to WMOO to their feed the hungry campaigns, and Richard seconded it. It passed easily.

NOTICE is being put out that in February we have our elections for all UMV offices. Anyone seeking a position on the board should notify UMV that you are looking to serve. Only members in good standing may hold any elected office. There will be several vacancies to fill.

The meeting ended at 8:25

NOVEMBER MEETING

The November meeting was held at the Orleans Legion. It began at 7: 15 with 12 members present. 8

reg. and 4 board. The pledge was recited, and sec. and treas. reports were read and accepted.

OLD BUSINESS

The membership cards are here, and Patty has them. We will start handing them out tonight, and we will send the rest out with the newsletters. Donny took care of getting the turkeys to WLVB, but when we were going to WMOO, we found out they had already done theirs, so we donated them to the Hayes Ford food drive, I hope they appreciated them. We got, the latest prices on the dress shirts, and they are as such. Dickies—\$30.00 or Carharts for \$50.00 each. We went with Dickies. We will order the shirts to see how they look and feel, and then open them up to all that want them.

Our pins will cost us 2.75 each, but they look really good.

Mike got approval for the State House for our toy run!

NEW BUSINESS

Harley Raffle

Phil will order the rocker motorcycle for the small raffle, like the one we had last year.

UMV

IS A NON-PROFIT

ORGANIZATION

THAT IS DEDICATED

TO MOTORCYCLE

AWARENESS.

SAFETY.

EDUCATION, PRO

MOTORCYCLE

LEGISLATION &

INDIVIDUAL

FRFFDOM. WF

GAVE OUT 4

\$500.00

SCHOLARSHIPS TO

AREA SCHOOLS. WE

ARE THE

MOTORCYCLE

SPONSOR OF THE

SHRINERS TOY

RUN.

COME AND BE PART

Meeting adjourned at 8:40.

DECEMBER MEETING

The meeting was held in Hyde Park, at the VFW.

It began at 7:15 with 13 people present. 9 reg., and 4 board

The pledge was recited, and sec. and treas. reports were read and accepted.

OLD BUSINESS

Dress shirts: A local lady in Hyde Park is doing our embroidering, and she is doing test shirts for us now. She is really trying to make them look right. When she has the embroidery how she wants it, she will digitize it so we can have it on any item we want it on.

SCOLARSHIPS

Marge is sending the info out to the schools, so they can get on them, and get them back to us. The earlier the better!

HARLEY RAFFLE

Phil got the rocker bike for the little raffle, and it is at his place. He thinks it looks better than last years. Everything is coming along great on the raffle and all the tickets are gone! Someone is going home with a new Harley on Jan 14!

TOY RUN

Mike will send letters to all the Police depts. That does traffic for our toy run. Some of them requested a written letter asking them to do traffic control for us, with a date and time. This is no problem as we appreciate the job they do for us.

Elections are in February 2012, so if you want a position contact UMV and get your name on the ballot. Only members in good standing can hold an office the meeting adjourned at 8; 05. The next meeting will be In Orleans at the Legion, on

January 4, 2012, at 7:00 pm.



Because I'm a Man Because I'm a man, when I lock my keys in the car, I will fiddle with a coat hanger long after hypothermia has set in. Calling AAA is not an option. I will win.

Because I'm a man, there is no need to ask me what I'm thinking about. The true answer is always either sex, cars, sex, sports or sex. I have to make up something else when you ask, so don't ask.

Because I'm a man. when the car isn't running very well, I will pop the hood and stare at the engine as if I know what I'm looking at. If another man shows up, one of us will say to the other, "I used to be able to fix these things, but now with all these computers and everything, I wouldn't know where to start." We will then drink a couple of beers, as a form of holy communion.

Q: Should I reduce my alcohol intake?
A: No, not at all. Wine is made from fruit.
Brandy is distilled wine, that means they take the water out of the fruity bit so you get even more of the goodness that way.
Beer is also made out of grain. Bottoms up!

Q: How can I calculate my body/fat ratio? A: Well, if you have a body and you have fat, your ratio is one to one. If you have two bodies, your ratio is two to one, etc.

Q: Aren't fried foods bad for you? A: You're not listening....Foods are fried these days in vegetable oil. In fact, they're permeated in it. How could getting more vegetables be bad for you?

Q: Will sit-ups help prevent me from getting a little soft around the middle? A: Definitely not! When you exercise a muscle, it gets bigger. You should only be doing sit-ups if you want a bigger stomach.

Q: Should I cut down on meat and eat more fruits and vegetables? A: You must grasp logistical efficiencies. What does a cow eat? Hay and corn. And what are these? Vegetables. So a steak is nothing more than an efficient mechanism of delivering vegetables to your system.

DEDICATED TO MOTORCYLE SAFETY, EDUC	CATION & INDIVIDUAL FREEDOM, PROTECTING YOUR RIGHT TO RIDE BECOME A MEMBER TODAY OR RENEW!! \$15.00 PER PERSON \$25.00 PER COUPLE	
NAME		
Address		
СІТУ	STATEZIP	
	PHONE NUMBER	
E	EMAIL ADDRESS KEEP UPDATED OF OTHER EVENTS BY GOING TO: WWW.UNITEDMOTORCYLISTS.ORG	
	NEW MEMBERS PLEASE ATTEND Next meeting Jan 4, 2012 ORLEANS LEGION	
UNITED MOTORCYLLIST OF VERMONT 32 MAIN STREET		
BOX 102 MONTPELIER, VT. 05602		